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There will be no power at the Peterborough Campus on Saturday, Nov. 26 from 9 a.m. to

noon, due to scheduled repairs by Hydro One. Please do not come to Peterborough Campus

during this time period. 

Open House activities specific to the School of Aviation will take place virtually, and there will

be representatives from the school at Newnham Campus. 

Peterborough Airport facilities will be on backup power during this period.
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